

Updates from the Campaign (and Happy Chinese New Year!)

February 9, 2016

Dear Bill,

Our Walnut City Council campaign is now in full swing! Many exciting events have happened over the past few weeks, and our momentum has been on the upswing. At this time, I want to update you on our progress:

In this newsletter, you will see my interview with Brad Pomerance from Charter California Edition about my candidacy, a recap of the successful campaign rally, yard sign and precinct-walk sign up sheets, and much more! Lastly, the Chinese New Year holiday is happening this week (February 8th), and I want to wish you and your family a Happy Chinese New Year! 祝您们合家春节快乐!

As always, if you have any questions, suggestions, or concerns, please do not hesitate to email me!

All the best,

Andrew

My Interview with Brad Pomerance from Charter Local Edition About My City Council Candidacy

Recently, I had the opportunity to be on Charter California Edition with host Brad Pomerance to talk about the Walnut City Council race, as well as my vision for the city.

Check out the interview below!

Charter Local Edition with Walnut City Council Candidate Andrew Rodriguez



26 views

Recap of My Opening Campaign Rally on Saturday January 30th!



Thank you to everyone who came out to our rally on January 30th! We had close to 100 supporters at this event, which was a tremendous success! We look forward to building off of the momentum, taking our message to the residents of Walnut in the upcoming weeks.

If you were not able to make it, a recap of the event can be found here.

A Summary of Endorsements

As the campaign moves forward, I have started to receive support from local elected officials including:

- Walnut Valley Unified School District Board Clerk Cindy Ruiz
- Walnut Valley Unified School District Board President Helen Hall
- Mount San Antonio College Trustee Jay Chen

- Former City of Irvine Mayor and State Senate District 29
 Candidate Sukhee Kang
- Covina City Councilmember Jorge Marquez
- Former Rowland Unified School District Board Member Heidi Gallegos

Want A Yard Sign for Your Lawn? Have Some Spare Time to Help Walk Precincts?

Yard signs have recently arrived, and they look awesome! If you are interested in staking a yard sign on your property, please fill out the form in the link below, and we will get back to you as soon as possible!

http://www.electandrewrodriguez.com/yard sign signup form

Precinct walking will be a key component of this campaign because it will allow us to meet with residents and hear their concerns. And by precinct walking, residents will know who I am, why I am running for City Council, and where I stand on the issues.

The difference between us winning and losing will come down to the number of doors that we knock on, the number of people that we talk to, and the number of people that come out to the polls on April 12th.

If you can spare a few hours to walk and talk to fellow Walnut residents, please fill out the form in the link below, and we will be in touch with you regarding the next steps!

http://www.electandrewrodriguez.com/precinct_walk_sign_up_form

United Walnut Taxpayers (UWT) hosting Community Forum on **Friday February** 19th! Save this event on your calendar! The United Walnut Taxpayers (UWT), in partnership with the Chinese American Association of Walnut (CAAW) will be hosting a community forum on Friday February 19th from 7PM - 9PM at the Walnut Senior Center. This event is open to the public. Feel free to check it out and invite others as well -

the more, the merrier!

Community Luncheon Will Be Held on Saturday Feburary 20th!

Our campaign will be holding a community luncheon on February 20th, at 1PM in the Walnut High School band room (the site of our campaign rally). This will be an opportunity for Walnut residents to ask me anything regarding city issues and my vision for the city in an informal setting. Free food and refreshments will be provided. I will be sending out more details soon - stay tuned!

<u>Follow us on Facebook!</u> | <u>Visit our campaign website!</u> | <u>Donate to the campaign today!</u> | <u>Forward this to a friend!</u>

Copyright © 2016 Andrew Rodriguez For Walnut City Council 2016 Campaign. All rights reserved.

ANDREW RODRIGUEZ FOR WALNUT CITY

COUNCIL 2016

FPPC ID# 1381006 300 Lemon Creek Drive, Unit B Walnut, CA 91789

http://www.electandrewrodriguez.com

MailChimp.

This email was sent to Bill Scroggins at bscroggins@mtsac.edu

unsubscribe from this list | update subscription preferences